
#WeAreCityHarvest

Since the start of the pandemic, food insecurity rates in NYC have 
risen 36% overall, and a sobering 46% among children. That 

means 1 in 4 children in our city do not always know where their 
next meal will come from. Struggling families face even greater 
strain over the summer, when it may be harder to access free 

schools meals.

You can help by participating in the Feed Our Kids Food Drive!

Start your own canned food drive or run your drive online to help 
ensure shelves at soup kitchens and food pantires across the city are 

stocked for children and their families this summer.

May 8–June 19, 2022

Learn how to get involved at
CityHarvest.org/feedourkids

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS!


